
 

Spring clean up will be held April 19th-25th. 

Due to COVID-19 safety precautions the Department of
Public Works will not be picking up waste at the curb.

 There will be dumpsters located in the parking lot of 117 S.
Broadway (old village hall) that Village residents may use at
their convenience during spring clean up. 

Please do not dump any hazardous materials. 

CASSOPOLIS CURRENT

WHAT IS
HAPPENING IN THE
VILLAGE? 

The Village of Cassopolis will be
hiring summer workers for multiple
departments. Some duties include
landscaping, concessions, and
maintenance of the downtown area
and beach. All those interested in
applying should stop by the
Cassopolis Municipal Complex for an
application. The Village of Cassopolis
is an equal opportunity employer. 

Regular Meetings: 6:30 pm on the
2nd Monday of every month
Workshop Meetings: 6:30 pm on
the 4th Monday of every month

5:15 on the 2nd Monday of every
month

Village Council

Cassopolis Main Street Committee

Meetings are held at the Cassopolis
Municipal Complex but are subject to
change if an online meeting is
neccessary. Please check our website
for any updates or Zoom links:
www.cassopolis-mi.us

Summer Workers

Meeting Schedules
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